Steve Burton and Gregg Allen had a pre-application meeting on January 31, 2022 at approximately 4:45pm. They discussed this new simple development of two, 1 acre lots. Steve looked over the documentation for water, sewer, and secondary water and found that everything was in proper order. Steve informed Gregg on what needs to be done with the title report and that has since been accomplished! Steve looked at his county map and found that this area of 950 North just off of 4700 West is not a part of any future plans that the county has and the development can proceed forward.
